
 
 

TRANSPORTATION ADVISORY COMMITTEE. 
Arlington Planning Department, 730 Mass Ave, 

Arlington MA, c/o Daniel Amstutz. 
 
Date:  December 13, 2021. 
To:  School Board. 
From:  Transportation Advisory Committee. 
Subject:  Reappointment of School Board Representative, Laura Swan  
 
Memorandum. 
 
As Chair of the Arlington Transportation Advisory Committee (TAC), I respectfully 

request that the Select Board approve my reappointment to said committee.  The TAC 

rules of Governance count by the calendar years served and require all appointments to 

the committee expire in December, so my appointment will expire this December of 

2021.  I have served on TAC since the Fall of 2019, and have been very active in trying 

to connect principals and interested parent groups with the Safe Routes to School 

services provided by the state.  Currently, I am in several TAC working groups where 

members are looking at such issues as traffic calming at Thompson School, a new 

Arrival/Dismissal Plan at Dallin School, and safety measures on Eastern Avenue by 

Brackett School. 
 
I hope that you will agree to my reappointment so that I can continue my efforts to assist 
the school community in connecting with the transportation resources they need. 
 
Thank you for your consideration of this request. 
 
 
Submitted by: 
Laura Swan, Chair.  
Transportation Advisory Committee. 
 


